
 

 National Collection Week of 2024 is finished!  And we finished well!  At the end of the 

newsletter you will find the total number of boxes collected by our 5 county area.  Of course, 

this number may change as we get the totals of shoeboxes packed online.   

Here are some pictures of the 11 Drop Off locations and our Central Drop Off.  So many 

volunteers, hard at work!  We appreciate all you have done to build the kingdom of Jesus 

Christ through the ministry of Operation Christmas Child!  Thank you!!  
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Merry Christmas! 

Lewisburg Bible Church 

Drop Off Leader: Joel 

Imgrund 

Columbia Christian School 
Drop Off Leader:  Jessica Shoup 

 

Elysburg Alliance 

Drop Off Leader:  Jolene Haas 

First Baptist Church of Milton 

Drop Off Leader:  Nancy Jacobs 

 

The Hub Wesleyan 
Drop Off Leader:  Jonathan 

Pickett 



 

  

Mifflinburg Church of the 

Nazarene   
Drop Off Leader: Quinn Smith 

Salvation Army  
Drop Off Leader: Victoria 

Woodward 

 

Samuel’s Church 
Drop Off Leader:  Karen Gargas 

 

 

Witmer’s Church 

Drop Off Leader:  Jim 

Chamberlain 

 

 

Winfield Baptist Church 

Drop Off Leader:  Laura 

Janovich 

Stillwater Christian Church 

Drop Off Leader:  Stephanie 

Blaisure 

Central Drop Off:  Emmanuel Bible Fellowship Church 

Drop Off Leader:  Joyce Clayberger 



 

And the final count for the Susquehanna Valley area is… 

17,958 
Praising God for all these precious  

Gospel Opportunities! 


